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I oppose this bill. Why at a time where people are already struggling to make it would 

we want a tax that could raise property taxes to a point that people could lose their 

homes. This would hurt people who rent as well since the owners of the rentals would 

have to raise the rent to afford the taxes. This is a no win bill for the people.  


